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Two new faces in town  
 
First is Kezia Snipes is our 
new Community Builder 
here in Remington. She 
comes to us from ESC 
(Episcopal Service Corps), 
and will be with us for a 
year.  
 
As a Community Builder, 
she will be the go to person 
for things like the Tool Bank 
getting your state ID, and 
Weather-proofing - just to get started.  
  
She is excited to be coming to Remington and work 
with EHC and the Church of the Guardian Angel in 
Remington and has some new events in the horizon. 
Her office is at 2629 Huntingdon, and her phone num-
ber is 443 -803-1952. 
 
Kezia  will be walking around Remington, meeting peo-
ple starting September 4th.  Please make her welcome, 
and help her learn about Remington.  She wants to help 
us work together to strengthen our community. 
 
Another new face to our neighborhood—Ashton Page, 
our new Ameri-Mic-Artist. Ashton is a MICA grad stu-
dent who has an Americorps job being an artist in Rem-
ington.   
 
We’ve had MICA grad students in Remington for sev-
eral years, working with our teens in MICA art camps.  
They have contributed their vision on decorative gar-
bage cans, framed photographs and murals (have you 
seen the one on 27th St.?).  The AmeriMicArtist’s job is 
to work with the whole community.   
 
Ashton’s office/studio is at 2629 Huntingdon, but he will 
be out and about as well.  Besides teaching school chil-
dren, Ashton will also be working with various groups of 
adults.  You can meet him at Porch Art on Tuesday 
night, September 11. 

Success! 
 
The Back to School 
Fair held here in 
Remington handed 
out almost 200 book 
bags filled with school 
supplies to Reming-
ton students.   
 

The Annual Back to School Fair was held at the Church of 
the Guardian Angel on August 27th. The Fair also served 
almost 300 hot dogs, featured free hair cuts, and live mu-
sic from a local band. The adults swapped stories of when 
they were in school (and how different it was back then) 
while the children created a myriad of colors on the street 
using just chalk and their imagination. 
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St. Mary’s Outreach Center Events 
 

Medication Therapy Management 
 

Friday September 28  

Starts at 2 pm 
 

It’s time to learn more about ALL your medications and 

how they interact with each other. Come learn how to spend 

less money on medicine, have your medications reviewed 

and what questions to ask your local pharmacist.  

Bring all your medications with you! 
 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center helps seniors in getting assis-

tance with - Medicare/Medicaid, City Water bill, 

Maryland Energy Assistance, Fuel Fund and more. Call if 

you have questions on an issue and set up an appt.  
 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center 
3900 Roland Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21211 

          410-366-3106            smoc3900@comcast.net      

 

FREE COMMUNITY YOGA 
New Time starting in September - 

Tuesday evenings 7 –8 pm 
Kromer Hall 1st Floor, 335 W. 27th Street 

 

 

 

 Reduce the effects of stress 
 

 Increase overall well-being 
 

 Beginners are welcome 

Remington Was?   
 

Pull that photo album from 
your grandparents out of the 
closet and dig up some Rem-
ington history. 
  

A local author and historian, 
Kathleen C. Ambrose, is 
searching for photos depicting 
Remington between the years 
1930 (or earlier)- 2000.  The 
photos, can be scanned at your home for your conven-
ience.   
  

Kathleen explains how this project started: “One after-
noon this summer I and a fellow historian were dis-
cussing a new book I bought about Hampden-
Woodberry.  I remarked how the author included many 
photos of Remington, which I believed should not have 
been allowed.”  
  

She goes on, “the historian disagreed, stating: 'Why 
not?  Remington is just an extension of Hampden, it's 
not really a separate community.'  In an effort to prove 
him wrong, I have written my own pictorial history 
book, to be published through Arcadia Publishing in 
summer of 2013.”  
 
Please give Kathleen a call and help her out. 
Kathleen C. Ambrose 443.257.2479  or email 
at kambros3@jhu.edu 

Energy Assistance  

for 2013 
 

If you pay your own utilities, 
whether you own or rent, Mary-
land Energy Assistance (MEAP) can help with that bill. 
 

 MEAP will be accepting applications beginning in 
September for the 2013 energy bill year. The savings 
will not go into effect until 2013 but it is best to apply 
as early as you can.  
 

Call the EHC office at 410-366-6200 and ask for Betsy 
or stop in at Kromer Hall on Wednesday mornings be-
tween 9 am and 10 am to get more information there is 
certain paperwork required to qualify. 

Looking for a way to use your creative talents? 

Want to meet some new neighbors? 

Yes, the Walking dead are among us. 

HAUNTINGDON V 
 
 

A Remington Halloween block party of city-wide 

fame! The street is filled with fun. Each porch has 

some interactive Halloween fun for the kids along 

with a Halloween parade, a haunted house, face 

painting, live local bands and more. 
 

Volunteers are needed to help out with the biggest 

Remington event of the year. 
 

Volunteer meetings will be held on Thursdays at 

Miller’s Court on Howard Street from 7-8 pm  
 

Email hauntingdon@gmail.com  

or call 443-267-4286 for more information.  

Contact Alexis for more  
info at 410-963-3640 

Please bring your own yoga mat 
Cash donations are accepted 

 

Join us on Facebook for updates and information 

Search “Remington Community Yoga” 

mailto:kambros3@jhu.edu
mailto:hauntingdon@gmail.com
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
September 17th at 7 pm. 

We meet on the third Monday of each month  
in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  
Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 

 

Please remember to pay your  
Annual Membership Dues of just $10.  

 
Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to 
view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and busi-

ness located in the neighborhood of Remington with the collaboration 

of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., 

The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-

munity Corporation. 

 

Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities and 

events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 410-366-

6200. 

RICKY La RICCI 
  

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 

 
Reliable Services        Free Estimates 

 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 
 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

Greater Faith Baptist Church 
3000 Huntington Avenue 
 

Sunday Morning Services 
Pastor's Bible Study 9:30 AM 
Prayer, Praise and Worship 10:45 AM 
Morning Worship 10:45 AM 
 
Wednesday Evening Worship & Study 
Intercessory Prayer 6:30 PM 

 

At Guardian Angel Church 
335 W. 27th Street   In Kromer Hall 

 

— Open to the Community — 
 

The Food Pantry, Wednesday morning from 9 am to 
9:45 am to residents of zip code 21211.   
 
Homework Club, Monday 6-8pm 
Dinner and help with homework for 
youth in 3-12th grades. 
 
NEW -Free Community Movie, 
then dinner, Wednesday at 4pm 
and the Community dinner 6pm.  

 

Church of the Guardian Angel  
Service on Sunday  8am and 10 am 

Remington Homework Club  
 
Remington Homework 
Club starts on Sep-
tember 10th! Home-
work Club is open to 
all students grades 3-
12 in the neighbor-
hood.  
 
They meet on Monday 
nights from 6:00 - 8:00 
p.m. We have dinner, 

homework help, and free time. If you are a student, 
you can just come on September 10th - no need to 
r e g i s t e r  a h e a d  o f  t i m e . 
 
RHC is also looking for adult tutors and other assis-
tance, including help with dinner. If you are inter-
ested in tutoring or providing a dinner, please 
email rlin10@gmail.com.  

mailto:rlin10@gmail.com
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 

$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 

More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  

sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 

American  

Pizza & Wings 

410-554-0001 
New owner and new flavors! 
2900 Huntingdon Ave. 
 

Open Sunday - Thursday Noon to10pm 

Friday and Saturday 11 am to midnight 

DELIVERY SPECIALS 
 

8” Sub, fries & can of soda         $6.99 
(seafood extra) 

14” Large Cheese Pizza       $6.99 
(toppings extra) 

12 Buffalo Wings, fries & can of soda    $10.99 


